CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB

P.O. Box 1065 - Livernore - California - 94550

Jump ticket winners at August’s meeting were Bob Hall and Ray Diaz.

Sounds like our members who went to Quincy this year had quite a time. Bob Hall’s new canopy tried
to show him who’s boss. Bill & Theresa Stanley made forty jumps. There should be lot’s of “There I
was...” stories for our next meeting. Don’t forget to bring your pictures!

The Byron Boy’s Boogie is always lots of fun. The Club will hold a Jump Day at Byron on October
5th so everyone should attend.

The 10-Way Speed Star at Lodi is scheduled for October 12 & 13. Bob Hall will be organizing for
our team.

The Christmas Party will be held December 20th at Manzella’s Seafood Loft in Hayward. A special
newsletter describing the event will be coming in November. Mark your calendar now!

T-shirts: If you missed getting your Leap Year T-shirt, there’s still a limited quantity available for $10
each in size XL. Call the Treasurer or get yours at the next meeting.

Several members of the Pterodactyl Society were spotted jumping at Lodi on August 10th. The Club
has received a copy of their roster - take a look at the next meeting and locate some of your old friends.

Scott Keeney is planning on purchasing more “CPC Demo Team” knit shirts. If you don’t have one or
want to replace that old, raggedy one you own, give Scott a call at (408)261-8839.

U.S.P.A. is no longer reimbursing the club for memberships paid through the club. While you may still
pay your U.S.P.A. dues through the club, feel free to mail them directly to headquarters with your
renewal form.

Members who now have electronic mail (E-mail) and would like their newsletter delivered
electronically should send a message to the Club secretary (walkerk@netcom.com). Also, if you
would like to receive only an electronic copy (and not a printed copy), please let the Secretary know.

Calendar:

e Byron Boy’s Boogie, October 5th, Byron

e Jump Day: Saturday, October 5th, Byron.

e 10-Way Speed Star Competition, October 12th (& 13th), Lodi

e Club Meeting: Saturday, October 19th, 7:00 p.m., Livermore Airport.
e Christmas Dinner, December 20, Manzella’s Seafood Loft, Hayward

THIS UNOFFICIAL PUBLICATION IS DATED September 18, 1996



